
Please do NOT pass this police accountability act.  
Our police officers are here to protect and serve our state so the state should also protect them. 
They put their lives on the line everyday and we should respect and honor them for their brave actions - 
not punish them. 
Please do not pass this! 
-Shari Ciarleglio 
Portland, CT 
 


